
Sent: 26 November 2020 12:06 
To: WitneyTCInfo  
Subject: Request for New Litter/Dog Waste Bin 
  
Hello 
  
I originally submitted this request to WODC with reference number 00504900 but they advised me 
to refer the matter to you. 
  
I would like to request a new litter/dog waste bin on the footpath adjacent to either 56 Newland 
Mill or 52 Newland Mill please. The field is used by a large number of people to walk their dogs 
and there is nowhere to leave waste except in Church Lane and by King George playing fields. 
Also, the public footpath across the field is heavily used leading to more littering. As a result the 
people living nearby have to pick up litter and discarded dog waste bags. 
  
Regards 
  
Stephen Goodchild, Newland Mill, Witney, 
 


